
 

 
 

2023 ASSP Foundation Academic Scholarships 
 
We are excited to share with you that thanks to your support, the American Society of Safety 
Professionals (ASSP) Foundation has awarded $334,500 in academic scholarships and career 
development grants to 153 individuals to help them achieve their educational and career goals 
in the occupational safety and health profession. 
 
“For over 30 years as ASSP’s charitable arm, the ASSP Foundation has helped thousands of 
students and professionals continue their education in workplace safety and health,” said 
former ASSP Foundation Chair Trish Ennis, CSP, ARM, CRIS. “The consistent support from 
donors shows that safety and health careers are vital in helping to protect workers 
everywhere.” 
 
The 2023 awards include $305,500 in academic scholarships for 107 graduate and 
undergraduate students preparing for or supplementing their occupational safety and health 
careers at 52 colleges and universities. The ASSP Foundation awarded $29,000 in career 
development grants to 46 safety students and professionals who are working to advance their 
careers through certification, conference attendance and similar learning opportunities. Career 
development grants will continue to be awarded throughout the year. 
 
Please scroll through the following pages to learn more about the those impacted by 
your donations and read their direct words of gratitude for your investment in their 
future.  
  
View the full list of awardees here.  
 
Thank you for entrusting the ASSP Foundation Board of Trustees with stewardship of 
your investment.  
  

https://foundation.assp.org/scholarship-and-grants-recipients/2023/


Emily Felton, CSP, MS 
1243 Shorewinds TRL. 
St. Charles, MO 63303 
June 18, 2023 

ASSP Foundation Donors 
520 N. Northwest Highway 
Park Ridge, IL 60068 

To my ASSP Foundation Donors 

Thank you for nominating me for an ASSP Foundation Scholarship, funded by Veterans of 
Safety. To be recognized for my hard work and educational efforts in the field of Health and 
Safety is a resounding acknowledgment and tribute, and for this I am beyond grateful.  

My education has provided me with the skills and resources necessary to deliver continuous EHS 
improvements and programs for my company and community. Scholarships such as these help to 
make these efforts a reality. 

Once again, I thank you for this opportunity and for the selection. 

Sincerely, 

Emily Felton, CSP, MS 
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